
  

 

 
February 27, 2024 
 
 
Dear Families and Friends of Premier:  
 
We hope this finds you all healthy and well. We are sending out an update to the current status of COVID-19 
within our community and how that impacts our facility. We continue to follow local and state health 
department guidelines for testing of staff as needed or if staff and residents have potential symptoms. 
Through this testing we have been able to identify asymptomatic carriers of COVID-19 and have been able to 
comply with all recommended precautions. 
 
We continue to conduct our daily health screenings of employees, educate staff on preventative measures, i.e. 
hand hygiene, social distancing, proper PPE use, vaccination options and social accountability. We screen 
residents daily for signs/symptoms of COVID-19 and monitor each unit specifically to its staff contacts.  
 
We have been fortunate to continue with visitations to this point and will continue to work with our local and 
state health officials who calculate and communicate the county positivity rates that determines if visits are 
allowed to occur. As of 2/27/24 we currently have 2 employees identified and out of the facility and we have 2 
positive residents identified on 2 units. We are still allowing visitation with proper infection control practices 
and proper PPE worn by both visitors, residents, and staff. All residents and staff potentially exposed have 
been tested per recommended guidelines and are being monitored.  
 
For any questions or for more information please feel free to contact myself or Gail Socha, Director of Nursing, 
at (603)888-1573. We thank you again for your cooperation and understanding.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Katrina Greenhalgh  
Administrator  
Premier Rehab and Healthcare  
 


